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To Members of The House Committee On Judiciary, 

 

Oregon does not have ANY laws in place restricting or prohibiting ghost guns. They 

are too easy to make at home from parts that can be bought off the internet with no 

background check and no questions asked. They are becoming the weapon of choice 

for gun traffickers and those who are prohibited from possessing firearms ie 

convicted domestic violence abusers and possibly teenagers seeking to harm others 

or themselves. 

 

Please help save lives by prohibiting undetectable and untraceable firearms!! 

 

Thanks you. 


